
This program is co-ed and open 
to ages 10-12. Games will be 
played on Monday and Wednes-
day evenings. The first practice 
will be held on Wednesday, 
May 27th and games will start 
(tentatively) the week of June 
8.  A complete game schedule 
will be in the summer book. 
We must have a minimum of 12 
children signed-up in order to 
run this program.   

Baseball Sign-Up 
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Circus Trip 
Friday, May 8 - We will go to the 
3 PM show of the Shriners Circus.  
The bus will depart from the Ele-
mentary School at 2PM.  The Rec-
reation Department will be cover-
ing the cost of tickets but spend-
ing money is recommended for 
snacks and souvenirs on the day of 

the event.  Green recreation shirts 
are required.  If any parents are 
able to join us, it would greatly 
appreciated!  Open to grades one 
and up, younger children many 
attend with an adult.  PRE-

REGISTARTION REQUIRED! 

Easton Recreation Department 

Contact info: 

Hillary’s cell - 551-7737 

Rec. Office - 488-6601 

The Hall - 488-7708 

 

Recreation E-mail -                    

recreation@eastonme.com 

This program is co-ed & open 
to ages 7-9. Games will be 
played on mostly Thursday 
evenings. Practices will begin 
Thursday, May 28 and games 
will start mid June. Game 
schedules will be printed in 
the summer program book. 
We must have a minimum of 
10 children to run this pro-
gram.  We are in need of a 
coach(es) for this team! 



 

Tuesday, May 5 - Mother’s Day crafts  
 
Thursday, May 7 - Swim lessons depart 
after-school & return to school by 
4:30.   
 
Friday, May 8 - Circus trip; more info 
on page 1 
 
Tuesday, May 12 - Movie day  
 
Thursday, May 14 - Swim lessons depart after-
school & return to school by 4:30.   

 
Tuesday, May 19 - Patriotic Crafts  
 
Thursday, May 21 - Swim lessons de-
part after-school & return to school 
by 4:30.   
 
Thursday, May 28 - Final swim les-
sons depart after-school & return to 
school by 4:30 

 
*Due to the Elementary Play date being pushed 
back, after-school programming is limited.   

There are set dates to register, if 
you can’t attend at scheduled 
times please set-up a time with 
Hillary.  Look for more informa-
tion in the Summer program book-
let.  Registrations received after 
June 1st will have a $5 late fee 
applied.   

Summer Registration booklets will 
be distributed the week of May 
18th and registration will start the 
following week.  We will distrib-
ute one copy per household and it 
will be accessible on our website 
at eastonme.com.   

 

After-School Programs 

forced.  Games will be played on Tues-

day and Sunday evenings starting after    

Memorial Day through mid-July.  

If you do not have a team but 

would like to play please con-

tact Hillary to have your name 

put on a roster.   

This will be our fifth year for an adult co

-ed softball league and it has been a hit 

to say the least.  We will be of-

fering this program again; teams 

have already registered with the 

Recreation Department.  We will 

have certified umpires this sum-

mer and more specific rules will be en-

Softball is Back 

Summer Recreation Programs 


